
From: Lin Peng  

Sent: Friday, November 26, 2021 9:47 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: jane fan 

Subject: Re: Council Public Meeting - 0 John Birchall Road 

Hi, 

My name is Peng Lin, the resident in Richlands community. I oppose the condo 
proposal in 0 John Birchall Road simply because it doesn't fit to the style of the 
community. The community consists of house and townhouse. The giant buildings will 
not bring any benefit to the community but the profit to TACC. We shouldn't change the 
zoning law which allowed up to 10 story building.  This is my Public Comments. 

Peng Lin 
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